
 
 

Product Discontinuation Notice – EMEA 

Effective Date:  October 11, 2023 

Honeywell Security has recently launched the next generation of our MAXPRO Access 
controllers.  

The new MPA2 and 4 controllers will replace the existing controllers which will now be 
discontinued, as summarized in Table 1. The discontinuation date for all the SKUs is October 
11, 2023. 

The current MPA2 and 4 controllers will be discontinued, to be replaced by new products as summarized 
in Table 1. The discontinuation date for all the SKUs in Table 1 is November 30, 2023. 

TABLE 1:  LIST OF DISCONTINUED SKUS AND RECOMMENDED REPLACMENTS 
DISCONTINUED 
SKU# 

DISCONTINUED SKU 
DESCRIPTION 

REPLACEMENT 
SKU# 

REPLACEMENT SKU 
DESCRIPTION 

MPA1002E-MPS MPA2 Intelligent Access 
Control Panel (EMEA) 

MPA2MPSE MPA2 - 2 Doors, Controller & 
Metal Encl, PSU, includes: (2) 
MPA2RJ, (2) MPA2S5 (EU) 

MPA1004E-MPS MPA2 - 4 Door Licensed 
Kit Metal Enclosure 
(EMEA) 

MPA4MPSE 
 

MPA4 - 4 Doors, Controller & 
Metal Encl, PSU, Includes: (4) 
MPA2RJ, (4) MPA2S5 (EU)  

MPA2C1     MPA2 Access Control 
Panel 

MPA2C3 
 
 

MPA Access Control Panel, 2-
Door 

MPA2C1-4     MPA2 Smart Panel 
Access Control - 4 Door 

MPA2C3-4 
 

MPA Access Control panel, 4-Door 

The existing MPA accessory products are compatible with the replacement SKUs. 

Key Dates 

The last dates for cyber-support and technical phone support are shown in Table 2. 

TABLE 2:  END DATES FOR CYBER AND PHONE SUPPORT 
SUPPORT TYPE DESCRIPTION  LAST DAY 

End of Sales: Last date product is available for sale October 11, 2023 
Cyber Support Ability to fix firmware cyber issues April 30, 2024 

 

Please reach out to your regional sales manager or local distributor for information about the 
new MAXPRO Access range. 

Sincerely, 

 

Honeywell Offering Management Team 
 
Honeywell Global Commercial Security 
715 Peachtree St NE 
Atlanta, GA 30308 


